
VENETO WESTSIDE IS NOW CRISTO’S 

Cristo’s will continue to accept Veneto 
coupons, gift certificates/cards, and IMS 

through November 12, 2023. 

If you have Veneto coupons and/or gift certificates that you would 
like to use at 1308 Buffalo Road, please redeem them by 11/12/23. 

You may also redeem Veneto gift certificates, gift cards and 
unexpired coupons at Veneto’s East Ave location. 


